Gerard and Kelly Martin
Box 109 St. Vincent, AB
TOA3BO 780.645.1252

June 3, 2019

County of St. Paul
5015-49 Avenue
St. Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Att: Mr. Steve Upham, Reeve, and Council Members
Mr. Upham and Council Members,

We would like to thank you for your past support. As small business owners, we truly appreciate the
grant we received last year to help offset some expenses and allow us to improve and maintain Mann
Lake Golf Course. We would also like to request a grant for this year in the amount of $4699.90 for
these same reasons.

This grant will allow us to continue offering reasonable fees for our customers. This will also allow us
to continue offering children 10 and under, the opportunity to golf for free under the supervision of an
adult. New this year, we have introduced a new sport in the County, Footgolf! (It is a combination of
soccer and golf). More info can be found on The Canadian Footgolf Association website (yes it is a
recognized sport in Canada). This grant will also allow us to offset some costs associated with setting
up Footgolf and being able to offer this new opportunity to everyone in the surrounding areas. No one
else in the surrounding area offers Footgolf at this time. This will not only promote Mann Lake Golf
Course, but it will also be positive promotion for the County of St. Paul and it will invite new people to
our area.

I would also like to extend an invitation to the County of St. Paul to discuss the opportunity of possibly
hosting a Golf or Footgolf tournament at Mann Lake Golf Course for your employees. We can offer
many amenities including food (hamburgers, steak, etc), alcohol, cart rentals, club rentals, etc. We are
the only golf course found in the County of St. Paul (outside town boundaries).

I appreciate your consideration of this request. This will continue to assist in encouraging a healthy
lifestyle for our county members.

Please let us know of any questions.
Thank you,
Gerard and Kelly Martin

CC: Mr. Dale Hedrick
CC: Mr. Laurent Amyotte




